
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 3/29/2022 7:21:57 AM

Subject: Millennium Line UBC extension

Good morning Mayor and Council,

 

In follow up to a range of questions on the above matter, I am writing to provide an alternative consideration for 

Council in respect of the recommendations set out in the administrative report. While we maintain our advice that a 

clear endorsement from Council for the project is important in the context of pending decisions by the Mayors 

Council, we also understand that Council may be interested to receive additional detail regarding the specific location

of the station that would be located between Alma and Blanca Streets. 

 

To the extent that Council is seeking further information regarding the third station location at this time, staff suggest

the following alternate resolution for consideration:

 

A. THAT Council endorse a Millennium Line UBC SkyTrain Extension alignment from Arbutus Street to the 

University of British Columbia (UBC) as described in this report, including stations at Macdonald Street, Alma 

Street and a third station within the City of Vancouver at either Sasamat Street or Jericho Lands.

 

B. THAT Council endorse a station location within the Jericho Lands with the location to be refined through 

future City and TransLink processes. THAT Council direct staff to report back on a recommendation for the 

location of the third station following the release of TransLink’s technical planning work.

 

C. THAT Council endorse staff working with project partners including the Province, TransLink and others to 

advance opportunities for station integration with development and achieve shared design objectives such as 

enhanced connectivity, accessibility, passenger amenities as well as a vibrant public realm.

 

Please let me or Lon know if you have any questions regarding the foregoing.

 

Thanks,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθk฀ʞy͝əm (Musqueam), 

Sṋwx฀wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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